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DATE:

December 13, 2013
TO:

Organizations in the Pierre-Ft. Pierre Area

FROM:

Zonta Club of Pierre-Fort Pierre

SUBJECT:
Application for Zonta’s 2013 Service Dollar Awards – due February 6, 2013
The Zonta Club of Pierre-Ft. Pierre annually holds a Spring and Fall Craft Show as our main fund-raising activities.  Approximately 75% of the funds raised at our Craft Shows are distributed to organizations within Pierre and Ft. Pierre area and 25% of the funds go toward supporting specific Zonta International service projects that support women around the world.  

Enclosed you will find an Application for Service Assistance that includes application for service projects that Zonta can support with these service dollar funds as well as “hands-on” projects your organization has available that Zonta membership could choose to support as a service project.  The applications received are reviewed by the Service Committee and service funds are awarded at an awards banquet in April.  Listed below are criteria the Service Committee uses in considering which projects to fund:
CRITERIA FOR CONSIDERATION OF PROJECT FUNDING:
1. Priority is given to projects that advance the status of women and/or promote the safety of women and children.

2. Whether this is an established project or a new project.

3. The number of women and/or children assisted by the project.

4. Consideration of the organization’s current programs and activities.

5. If there is a plan to give recognition to our Zonta Club for the contribution.
6. Application must be postmarked on or before February 6, 2013 to be considered.
The enclosed application must be completed and postmarked on or before February 6, 2013 to the address below:
Zonta Club of Pierre-Ft. Pierre
PO Box 111
Pierre, SD 57501-0111
Attention: Service Dollar Grant Application

Applications received after the deadline will not qualify for funding consideration.

If you have any questions, please call Vonni Kallemeyn at 280-7171. 

